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Subject: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509

To the Federal Trade Commission:

Action must be taken to the ADWARE/SPYWARE intrusion on our system.  The
damage caused to PCs is bad enough, however, the real problem is the
infringement on privacy.  Action needs to be taken now! 

Thanks.  
A. J. Lawrence.


